
News Published: 4 July 2014

EASO participated in hearing in the German
Parliament

On 2 July, EASO’s Executive Director participated in a hearing on the EU asylum
policy organised by the Deutcher">http://www.bundestag.de">Deutcher
Bundestag (the German Parliament). To see a video of the event, held in German,
click here">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_RQ646bGujg">here. Other
videos on EASO can be found here.

">https://easo.europa.eu/news-events/easo-in-the-press/videozone/">here
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